
— VERY IMPORTANT NOTICE —

WE HAVE JUST RECEIVED NOTIFICATION FROM
THE HYATT REGENCY DALLAS REUNION HOTEL

IN DALLAS, TEXAS
THAT THERE HAS BEEN

AN UNRESOLVABLE SCHEDULE CHANGE

FOR THE  SOUTHWEST
ONCOLOGY GROUP

2002 SPRING GROUP MEETING.

PLEASE MARK YOUR
CALENDARS….

THE 2002 SPRING GROUP MEETING
WILL OCCUR

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 17, THRU
SUNDAY, APRIL 21, 2002

ONE WEEK LATER
THAN PREVIOUSLY ANNOUNCED!


